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I can’t believe that it’s already June…where has the time gone? I guess it’s true what they say
about time flying when you’re having fun!

June has become one of those months I look forward to each year. As the school year draws to
a close we take a deep breath and look toward rest and a break from routines. There’s
something about June that leads me to think of connection… maybe it’s the rhythms of
graduation celebrations. Or the reconnection with friends and colleagues at Annual Conference
each year. Or the excitement of hanging out with kids at Vacation Bible School! These
moments remind me of what the Apostle Paul said in his letter to the Church of Corinth (and I’m
paraphrasing) “just as our bodies are made up of many parts, so is the Body of Christ… each
part is necessary and connected (1 Corinthians 12: 12-14).”

We’ll see these special moments in action this month when the one body with many members
will gather. I invite you to join me in praying for the New Day body as we look ahead to more
moments of connection:

We’ll kick off the month with Graduation Sunday, when we celebrate our graduates and their amazing
accomplishments. After worship we’ll have a cake and lemonade reception so by sure to bring your
smiles and hugs!
Vacation Bible School at Lewisville UMC begins on Wednesday, June 19th at 6:30pm. Spread the word!
There’s still time to register at www.lewisvilleumc.org/vbs .
To cap off the month, United Methodists from across our conference will gather at Lake Junaluska for
Annual Conference. Sandy Holt, Scott Royall, Tim Brawley, Darren Hickerson, and I will be your
representatives.

One body, many members, and so many ways to grow our connections through love and grace.
In these special events and in our weekly worship and life together, I see how God is moving in
our church. As we enter the summer, take a breath, look around, and find your connection
points at New Day. We are the Body… each part is necessary (that’s you!)… and that sounds
pretty good to me!

blessings,
-ashley
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Upcoming Events
WWW.NEWDAYLEWISVILLE.ORG/CALENDAR

Contact Our Team
Ashley Cyre, Senior Pastor

PastorAshley.ndcc@gmail.com

Darren Hickerson, Assistant Pastor
pastordarren.ndcc@gmail.com

Tim Bralley, Pastor of Hospitality and
Engagement

timmyb.ndcc@gmail.com

Jayne Koeslin, Genesis Kardia Pastor
jlkoeslin@gmail.com

Jeffrey Sweet, Worship Leader
jeff.sweet2008@gmail.com

Karen King, Leadership Team Chair
ltchair.ndcc@gmail.com

NEW DAY CARES: New Day Cares wishes everyone safe travels this summer.
Don’t forget to let your love of God shine through your face into all those you
come into contact with. We are always available for you. In His Care, Margaret
Quinn, 336-328-6009, mpq46@outlook.com

1.

The My Church Directory APP is here! Please check your email for directions
on how to download the APP. If you have any questions, need to make any
changes to your personal information or wish to be added to the APP contact
Dana Jafroodi (danajafroodi@yahoo.com).

2.

Thank you for your continued financial support! Please make sure to make
your checks to New Day Community Church or give through PayPal (link to
the right)

3.

 If you have prayer requests, please let us know. Our prayer list is emailed
each Tuesday. Contact Pastor Darren with any prayer requests or fill out your
request on a connect card. 

4.

New Day Quick Updates 

New Day PayPal Giving Link

June 1 -- Disc Golf Tournament
June 2 -- Graduate Sunday
june 13 -- Center of Hope
June 19 -- VBS
June 26 -- VBS
June 27 -- Safe Sanctuaries Training

mailto:ACyre@wnccumc.net
mailto:mpq46@outlook.com
mailto:danajafroodi@yahoo.com
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Genesis Kardia led by Jayne Radinov
Summer Camp:

Kamp Koinonia 2nd Annual will be August 5-9th, 2024
from 9:00-3:00

Have you been attending New Day for a bit and feel like it’s
time to take the next step? If you are interested in becoming
a member of New Day Community Church, take a moment
and email Pastor Ashley (pastorashley.ndcc@gmail.com) and
set up a time to chat.  

Monthly Ministry Opportunities Family Ministry 

 

New Day Youth 

New Day Women's
Ministry

 

Men's Ministry   
 Please join us 11:45 - 1:15 the first and third Sundays
throughout the school year (minus school holidays).

We’re rebooting our Children’s
Ministry here at New Day and we

need you!

After a bit of a hiatus, we’re
starting the reboot with Children's
Sunday School and we are looking
for people to fill out our teaching
teams and/or provide support for
our teachers on Sunday mornings.

Are you interested in learning
more? Email Pastor Ashley

(pastorashley.ndcc@gmail.com) 

Ladies of New Day there will be

no planned activities for the

months of June and July. We will

resume in August.

mailto:pastorashley.ndcc@gmail.com
mailto:pastorashley.ndcc@gmail.com
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Serving Opportunities

Thank you for your faithful support
of these monthly collections. Bins

are located outside of the Sanctuary
to drop off your items. 

 

Resources to help our nation
and world 

Listed below are resources for US hurricane relief
as well as global support for countries of

Afghanistan and Haiti. Please continue to be in
prayer for those in peril in our community, nation,

and world. 

www.umcor.org
www.worldrelief.org/triad

Financial Reporting
  Current Financials as of November 30, 2023

Current balance in all accounts $120,629.02
Total Contributions to date $144,545.00
Total Expenses to date: $197,453.78

Collections
June service focus is the Clemmons Food Pantry.

Most needed items:

Canned Meat (tuna, beef stew, chili with meat)
Canned Fruit
Bisquick/Biscuit Mix
Dry White Rice
Dry Beans (pinto, lima, black or northern)
Canned Spaghetti Sauce
2 lb bags of Sugar or Flour
Canned beans (pork & beans, black beans, refried
beans)

There are some rules and recommendations about
donating non-perishable food that we ask you to
follow.

We accept all non-perishable (not frozen or
refrigerated), sealed, unexpired food.
We accept unopened toiletries (shampoo, soap,
shaving cream, etc.) that should be kept separate
from any food donation.
We prefer to receive non-glass containers for the
safety of our volunteers.
Baby food can be accepted, but only in plastic
containers.
Pet supplies and pet food cannot be accepted.

Center of Hope: The next birthday party for the
children at the Center Of Hope is scheduled for
Thursday, June 13th. We will have a sign up sheet
available on Sunday, June 2nd and June 9. Please
see Betty Davis or Dana Jafroodi if you have any
questions.


